
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE, APRIL 10, 2001 
 
 
 RECREATION FEES AND BENEFITS FOR CITY OF VAUGHAN EMPLOYEES 
 (BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF MARCH 27, 2001) 
 
 Recommendation 

 
The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 
 
That Staff provide a report to the next Budget Sub-Committee meeting regarding the implications 
of reducing the recreation fees for City of Vaughan employees and immediate family from 50% to 
75%, and that the report include information on the fees charged by other municipalities to their 
employees for recreational services. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Rosati 
Chair 
Budget Sub-Committee 
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